
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 The last few weeks have been some of the busiest weeks for events that I can remember at 
Whitehorse Manor Juniors.  We have information below about the success of these events as 
well as some important information about the last week of term.  Please pin this newsletter 
somewhere safe! 

Car wash and cake sale 
5H organised a car wash 2 weeks ago in to support the funding of the two children that the 
school sponsors in India.  This was a great success with the children washing over 20 cars in 
2 hours and raising £106 for our sponsored children.  Well done 5H.  In the same week we 
had a cake sale in aid of cancer research and raised an amazing £339.  The staff involved 
would like to thank all those who generously either made cakes or came to the sale to buy 
them.    

	
  


